Ontario Pension Board
Vice President Plan Management 

Ontario Pension Board (OPB) is the administrator of the Public Service Pension Plan (PSPP), a major defined benefit pension plan sponsored by the Government of Ontario. With over $30 billion in assets, and over 90,000 members, the PSPP is one of Canada’s largest pension plans. It’s also one of the country’s oldest plans that has been successfully delivering the pension promise since the early 1920s. Ensuring members are able to make informed decisions about their pensions and broader financial futures is at the heart of OPB’s Advise & Protect mandate and client-centric approach. 

Reporting to the Chief Pension Officer, the Vice President Plan Management is an exciting and newly created opportunity that will provide strategic executive leadership and guidance to the actuarial team, as well as key functions such as data analysis, pension policy, regulatory affairs, pension advocacy, and managed plans. They will also perform strategic stakeholder relations functions. In partnership with the President & Chief Executive Officer and the Chief Pension Officer, the Vice President will provide leadership to advance pension funding and plan design to support the long-term sustainability of the PSPP and, in that regard, leads the conduct of funding studies and ongoing analysis.

The ideal candidate will be a creative thinker who will bring innovative thought leadership to the team and will be an excellent problem-solver with strong financial acumen and leadership abilities. You will thrive in a highly collaborative and fast-paced environment and will enjoy collaborating with a variety of internal and external stakeholders. Your highly effective communication skills, as well as your ability to prioritize and manage multiple projects will be required for success in this dynamic opportunity. The Vice President Plan Management will bring strong expertise and experience in pension funding and plan design.

[bookmark: _Hlk534723959]Applications are encouraged immediately and should be submitted online https://www.odgersberndtson.com/en/careers/18378. We thank all those who express an interest, however only those chosen for further development will be contacted.

Ontario Pension Board
  is an equal opportunity employer. In accordance with the Accessible Canada Act, 2019 and all applicable provincial accessibility standards, upon request, accommodation will be provided by both Odgers Berndtson and Ontario Pension Board
  throughout the recruitment, selection and/or assessment process to applicants with disabilities. 

Odgers Berndtson is deeply committed to diversity, equity and inclusion in all the work that we do. As part of our efforts to better understand our ability to reach as broad a pool of candidates as possible for our searches, our DEI team would like to encourage you to take a moment and access our Self-Declaration Form.
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